
 

LARKHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL  

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

HEADS UPDATE 
Dear Parents 

This month we are focusing on the value of honesty.  

The children are learning about how our choices have                    
consequences, both good and bad and how these choices affect the 
way we lead our daily lives.  

I'm hoping that they can talk to you about this at home and you will 
see them having a deeper understanding of being trustworthy and 
honest. 

Have a great weekend  

Mrs Taylor  

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
Thurs 13th May - Class Photographs 

 

Fri 21st May - Year 6 Class Trip 

 

Mon 24th May- Silbury Parent/Teacher  

Calls 

Tues 25th May - Stonehenge Parent/
Teacher Calls 

 

Wed 26th May - Salisbury/Wessex Par-
ent Teacher calls 

 

Thurs 27th May - Longleat/Archer/
oodhenge Parent Teacher Calls 

 

Fri 28th May- Last day of Term 5 

 

Mon 31st may- HALF TERM 

 

Mon 7th June- First day of Term 6 

 

Mon 5th July- INSET DAY 

 

Thurs 22nd July- LAST DAY OF TERM 

CENSUS DAY MENU 

On Thursday 20th May it is School Census day and this is 

when the government collects data from our the school. 

 Our kitchen will be providing a special menu on this day 

for the children to enjoy.   

The menu has been emailed to you and is live on Parent 
Pay where you can now book. 
 
All children in KS1 and children eligible for free school 
meals will have a school dinner prepared for them  and we 
would encourage all children to try it. 
 
Please can all parents ensure they make their child’s       
selection via Parent Pay by Tuesday evening. 
 
This information impacts our next year’s funding and so we 

would like to ensure Larkhill Primary is in receipt of the 

maximum amount possible to future proof the success of 

the school and give our children the best possible resources 

and staffing. 

If you think your child may be eligible for free school meals 

please contact the school office and they would be more 

than happy to assist you. 

 

 

 

 

PLANT OR A £1 

On Friday 28th May we are inviting the children to come into school 

in their own clothes to help celebrate Mental Health Awareness 

week. This year it is linked to gardening, something the children 

seem to adore here at Larkhill! 

In return of the children wearing mufti, we are asking that they 

bring in either a plant which will be put 

into our school garden area or a £1.00    

donation towards our garden. 

YEAR 6 TRIP 

Can all Year 6 parents please ensure they have given their consent 

and made full payment for the trip on ParentPay by Monday 17th 

May. Thank you. 



 

WELL DONE CERTIFICATES 

Every Friday we give out awards for children who demonstrate our school values.  

This week’s recipients are: 

 

LONGLEAT                                  

Bethany– Resilience 

Brooke  - Resilience 

Ella - Self Belief 

Irfan - Aspiration 

Malakai - Aspiration 

Isla - Kindness 

Layla - Kindness 

 

ARCHER 

Flynn - Cooperation 

Oliver B - Friendship 

 

 

 

WOODHENGE 

Eric -  Honesty 

Alena - Honesty 

 

 

SALISBURY 

David - Self Belief 

Callum - Resilience 

AJ – Aspiration 

Hagen -  Friendship 

 

 

 

 

STONEHENGE 

Miley - Responsibility 

Elin - Responsibility 

Phoebe M - Responsibility  

Ruby - Responsibility 

WESSEX 

Tristan  - Aspiration 

Brodie - Self Belief 

 

SILBURY 

Lucy - Resilience  

Rose - Resilience 

 

HEAD TEACHER AWARD 

For earning 5 certificates 

Harry - Stonehenge  

Alena - Silbury 

 


